What is PTG?

What is PTG?
The PTG is the Parent Teacher Group of Sisk Elementary School.  The PTG is similar to the more commonly known PTA or PTO groups at schools.  The group consists of parents, guardians and volunteers that come together to support the school, its teachers, staff, principal and most importantly each and every student at Sisk. 

What does the PTG do?
Throughout the school year the PTG works hard to support the students and staff of Sisk Elementary.  We volunteer in classrooms to help teachers. We provide information to parents on events at school.  We host events at school that promote school spirit, school unity and FUN! We also hold fundraisers that help pay for services and items that benefit Sisk students. 

What does PTG Pay for?
In recent years the PTG has provided many things for Sisk including but not limited to, supplemental field trip funding, digital cameras for each grade level to improve our yearbook, the AR reading program for students, and the replacement of the playground equipment. 

Who is in the PTG?
All parent/guardians of children currently enrolled in Sisk and teachers of Sisk are members of the Sisk PTG.  There are no membership dues – everyone is automatically a part of the Sisk PTG. 

How do I get involved?
The Sisk PTG holds monthly meetings at 6:30 PM on the second Tuesday of every month.  Meetings are a great place to learn more about what we are doing, share ideas and find ways to help out at school. 

I can’t go to meetings, how else can I get involved?
[bookmark: _GoBack]You don’t have to go to meetings to be involved.  There are many other opportunities like helping on a PTG Committee, volunteering to help at a PTG event, helping in your child’s classroom or at home with a project.  Even simple things like clipping and sending in box tops helps support the PTG and your school.  Watch for the PTG Newsletter, in here we will update you on current PTG events and ask for support where needed. 

I have more questions who do I contact?
You can contact the PTG board through the school office and follow us on Facebook. Our website and email address are currently under construction. 
